1725 Eye Street, NW, Suite 800
Washington, DC 20006

T: 202.466.4422

F: 202.466.4487

WWw.lecg.com

August 11, 2003

Via Electronic and Express Mail

Lynn Kane

FOIA Officer

88 CG/SCCMF

2435 5™ Street Room 150

Wright Patterson AFB, OH 45433-7802

Re: FOIA Control Number 03-2461.K
Dear Ms. Kane:

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me last week regarding my February
19,2003 FOIA. As you suggested, I am providing a modified request in an attempt to
focus more closely on the materials of immediate interest. As you will see, I am asking
for access to significantly less data and have excluded all F OUO, confidential classified
and secret data from this supplemental request. With this in mind and in accordance with
your recommendation, I have segmented the request by groups as they were reviewed by
me from the indices provided by Renee Collier from AFSLA so that they may be
distributed with this cover letter and handled as.sepatate requests. To further facilitate
the location of records, where possible, notes taken from the indices that indicate the
location of the records requested are provided. This should assist you in locating the
records quickly and either allowing our review or providing the information in an
expeditious manner. As we discussed, since we are providing these as separate requests 1
would appreciate you providing us with the requested materials on a rolling basis.

Also attached is a letter from Counsel to Dade County Florida authorizing the
expenditure of reasonable research and reproduction costs up to $10,000.

As you indicated you will be on vacation when these requests arrive in your
office, as you directed, I have also forwarded this request to Sheree M. Coon so that
processing of the requests may begin.




I sincérely appreciate your ass'sizrce with processing this request and am
avajlable to answer any questions you and/or Ms. Coon may have. T can be reached at

1 look forward to hearing fren you apon your return fo the office,

Sincersly,

Co: Sherse M. Coon

Attackiments




